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Change of term dates. 

We will not be having this Friday the 19th 
and Monday 22nd June as occasional 
days, and will be open for children to 
attend Little Bears. 

But Last day of term is on  
Friday 17th July 2020.

 
  

Shebbear Community School 
Shebbear 

Beaworthy, Devon 
EX21 5SG 

Telephone: 01409 282856                                                                          Email: littlebearspreschool@btconnect.com

Hello we hope you are all well, some children have 
now returned back into little bears. Are theme topic 
all about?  
Rainbow colours. 

Some activities include. 
: Sorting colours 
: Rainbow shapes 
: Coloured beads 
: making a colour pattern 
: Coloured tissue paper pictures  
: Colourful butterflies 
: Looking through colours at the world 
: Coloured spaghetti 
: Rainbow fish                                 

 
Sunday 21st June 2020 

June 2020



  
If anyone would like to talk about returning in the next few weeks 
or September please do not hesitate to ring. 

Thank you very much. 

 
Ryn is having fun with finger painting 

Charlie is busy in the sand 

 

Jack puts the cars onto the garage 

 
Bella is playing with her own pack of  

Play dough 

Leavers 

We will be sending home another pack this week for the older children 
due to start school in September. 
I am awaiting a reply from Mr. Alford to find out if there are any plans. 

It is difficult at this moment in time with the Covid -19 and everything up 
in air as to what is happening within the school situation. 
As soon as I do get any information I will pass on to you straight away.


